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Subject Patrol Operation App Update 

 

 

Dear All,  

As per our previous correspondence regarding the new SLSA Operations App, SLS Sydney has 

continued to monitor feedback from SLSNSW and other Branches in relation to the use of the 

application for the first few weekends of this season.  

 

After working through some issues faced by other Branches, SLSNSW is confident that Sydney 

Branch can start to use the new Operations App, and as such, SLS Sydney will return the Samsung 

Tablets to clubs in the coming week. Patrol Captains may use the Operations App on personal 

devices if they wish from this weekend onwards in accordance with the instructions issued to Patrol 

Captains from SLSNSW.  

 

We remind all Clubs and Patrol Captains that should they experience issues with the application, 

they should revert to paper Patrol Logs.  

 

Regards 

 

Matt Spooner 

LIFESAVING MANAGER 

 

 


